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Statement from Philadelphia International Airport CEO Chellie Cameron 

and Airport Advisory Board Chairman Hal Yoh on the Passing of 
Airport Advisory Board Member Ahmeenah Young 

 
 
“We are saddened to learn of the passing of Airport Advisory Board member and civic leader 
Ahmeenah Young, who died on Friday, June 2. Her vision and passion to open doors for 
disadvantaged businesses made success possible for many Philadelphians. She recognized how 
important tourism is to our regional economy and she made sure every business had a chance to 
participate. We will miss her counsel.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Philadelphia International Airport is owned and operated by the City of Philadelphia. The Airport is a self-sustaining entity that operates without the use of 
local tax dollars. It is one of the largest economic engines in Pennsylvania, generating $15.4 billion in spending annually and supporting more than 

96,300 full-time jobs for the 11-county Philadelphia MSA. 

 


